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Contact Information 
 

  (915)241-3233 -  Tim 

  (915)373-8466 -  Kelly 
 

   tkurling@hotmail.com 
 

  ToEveryCreature.com 
 

Mailing Address 
 

  10830 MLK Jr. Blvd. 

  Ste. 104, Box 256 

  El Paso, TX 79934 

 
 

 

Sending Church and 
Support Address 

 

Maranatha Baptist Church  
2800 N. Divis Bethany, OK 
73008  ~  (405)789-4662 

 

     Allen Domelle, Pastor 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

To   Every   Creature 
Ministries,  Inc. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

November | December 2019 

        "For I was an hungred, and ye gave me meat: I was thirsty, and ye gave me drink:                            
I was a stranger, and ye took me in: Naked, and ye clothed me: I was sick, and ye visited me: 
I was in prison, and ye came unto me."                                 -  MATTHEW. 25:35-36 
 

Dear Pastors, Supporters, and Ministry Friends, 

     Greetings once again from Juarez - We are rejoicing in the goodness of God, and his 
manifold blessings!  As I write the last prayer letter for this year I like to reflect on the goodness 
of God, and I Praise Him who has allowed us to work together to see souls saved and lives 
changed for His Glory.  I’d also like to thank YOU our faithful supporters, for sending us as 
your representatives to the mission field to this part of the world.  Even though we faced many 
challenges in 2019, the Grace and Mercy of God far outweighs any light “afflictions” we face 
in this life. 

Churches – As most of you know we work close with four of the churches that we have helped 
start in Juarez.  Like any church they have their ups and downs in attendance and attitude, but 
all are seeing people trust in Christ and Grow in the Lord.  I am praying that 2020 will be a year 
of revival as well as expansion.  Pray that the Lord will give us clear direction as to when and 
where to start new missions / ministries and when to focus on re-enforcing those existing. 

    Each year the Iglesia Bautista Castillo Mio  holds a special evangelistic event where they give 
out jackets to the people that need them.  This year we were able to give over 160 jackets! 
Before the giveaway there is a separate evangelistic service for both children and adults.  This 
year Kelly and I were able to work with the adult group and I was able to preach the Gospel to 
them and there were more than 2 dozen that made a profession of faith!  Praise the Lord!  
Everyone left happy as you can see pictures and the church has several new prospects. 

             
    We’d like to encourage you to participate in next years event. Next fall if you would collect 
some new or lightly used jackets and donate them by December 1st , we could reach even 
more with the gospel or possibly hold similar events in different churches. 

Seminario Bautista Fundamental  – We recently finished the fall trimester and are looking 
forward to the Winter semester starting in January.  There are 3 students that plan to finish 
the 3-year course in April 2020.  We are praying for 2 more churches from these graduates.  
Please pray for the students to remain faithful and for new students to enroll as we endeavor 
to train another generation to serve the Lord. 

Praises:  The Lord has seemingly healed the pain Kelly suffered for nearly 3 years in her hip. 
She was very deficient in vitamin D and since starting supplementation she has been pain free 
in her Hip and she is now resting better at night.  Thank you so much for your prayers! 

     Looking for that blessed hope and glorious appearing!   


